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On August 2, the committee received an email from David Spencer, Town of Cary.  Although 

dated in August, I am including the information in the July report so that you will have the 

information in hand now. 

 

Radar Signs 

The Town has ordered black-on-white radar sign that will match the existing speed limit 

signs.  They will mount the devices under the speed limit signs to keep a uniform look.   

 

The traffic committee had expressed interest in other available colors, but have since learned that 

the Town reserves the fluorescent yellow-green sheeting for bikes, pedestrians, and schools.   

 

David also reminded us that this is the first of its kind installation.  If it is successful, it may be 

used in other portions of Town and that consistency and uniformity are important.  

 

The Town is absorbing the full cost of procuring and installing the equipment. 

 

Raised Cross Walk & Traffic Circle 

 

We have received a spreadsheet that shows the cost estimates.  I will forward it to you 

separately. 

 

Neighborhood Petition 

 

The Town has compiled a list of 295 households that will need to be polled.  Each of the two 

planned installations (crosswalk and circle) will need 70% (207 households) approval to go 

forward. 

 

As we discussed, I will contact Gail for assistance in communicating with everyone about the 

traffic safety issues, a neighborhood open meeting to discuss the plans to address them, and the 

voting process. 

 

The committee is scheduled to meet August 13 to discuss the information. 

  

If the members of the Board have any questions, please let me know. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

Ken Litowsky 

ramskee@gmail.com 

919-622-5116 
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